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12/11/2012 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Please find attached our most recent Ofsted report.  The inspection took place on Tuesday 23rd 

and Wednesday 24th October and was carried out by two experienced Ofsted Inspectors. 

 

Throughout the two days the inspection team looked at a range of school based issues such as 

Standards of Attainment and Achievement, Behaviour and Safety, Leadership and Management 

and the Quality of Teaching. 

 

We are one of the first schools locally to have an inspection based on the September 2012 

framework.  This Ofsted system that has recently been in the news due to the short notice received 

by schools (we were informed at noon the day before) and the much more focussed and stringent 

criteria applied to inspections. 

 

We are very proud of our report which graded all elements of our school ‘good’’, the second 

highest possible grading.  This report is a credit to the children, staff and parents/carers of our 

school community. We look forward to working with you in the future to work towards achieving 

outstanding grades. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

 


